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PROJECT NOTIFICATION  
 
DATE: April 9, 2015 
 
RE: Swift Hall exterior repairs 

 
Construction activities will begin at 8 a.m. on Wednesday, April 15 at Swift Hall and continue through 
Friday, Sept. 25.The work includes façade repairs and garden restoration; it will be noisy at times. Work 
hours are 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
The campus community can expect the following: 

 The walkway along the north side of Bond Chapel will be temporarily closed throughout 
construction. 

 Walkways to building entrances will remain accessible throughout the project. 
 Phase 1 fencing will be in place beginning April 15; scaffolding will be erected beginning on May 

18, in the area west of the building, as shown below.  
 Phase 2 scaffolding and canopy protection will be in place beginning June 15 in the area north 

of the building, as shown below. 
 Updates on impactful activities will be provided throughout the project. 
 The daily work schedule will vary throughout the summer, including early start times and 

weekend work. 
 

 
 
Please direct questions to Jim Garcia, capital project delivery senior project manager at 
jgar@uchicago.edu or 773.480.1406, or Gavin Tun, director-project management at 
gavin1@uchicago.edu or 773.230.3261.  
 
Thank you for your patience during this work.  
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